
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
AND A RESCHEDULED DATE 

 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regularly 
Scheduled Meeting of the Business Liaison Standing 
Committee for Monday, January 20, 2025 has been 
CANCELLED.   
 
And the rescheduled date for a Special Meeting of the 
Business Liaison Standing Committee is January 21, 2025.  

 
 

 
Dated this 16th day of January, 2025. 
 
 
 
     Amy Williams 
     Business Liaison Standing Committee 
     Liaison 
        


